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January 31, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO : Forester Rodney G. Verian

Forester I11

CENRO-Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The OIC-Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT REFERENCE CODE NO. ACE-20220128-001 RE: LETTER OF

COMPLAINT AGAINST CENR EMPLOYEE RODNEY VERIAN
FOR ALLEGED VIOLATION ON THE PROHIBITED USE OF
FIRECRACKERS DURING NEW YEAR’S CELEBRATION

Referred herewith is a memorandum from the Head, DENR Action Center/Hotline
dated January 28, 2022, with enclosures pertaining to the complaint of a certain Mr. Elbert
Reynoso on your alleged use of prohibited firecrackers during New Year’s celebration which
caused uneasiness due to its emission of harmful chemicals.

In this regard, you are hereby instructed to explain within seventy two (72) hours in
writing on the issue being leveled against you, CITING reference Code No. ACE-20220128-
001.

FOR STRICT COMPLIANCE. 57

ELIZARDO B. CAYAT&

Copy Furnished:

The Presidential Complaint Center, Malacafiang, Manila
The RED. DENR MIMAROPA Region
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